
You are invited to 
 

Southern Lehigh School District’s   
 

Spanish Immersion Program 
 

Parent Information Night 
 

Wednesday, February 8th,  2017 
 

6:00 P.M. – 7:00 P.M. 
 

Liberty Bell  Elementary School 
 
 

If  you have any interest in enrolling your child in our 
Spanish Immersion Program, which begins in first 
grade, please plan to attend.  If  you need directions 
or other additional information, please call  Liberty 
Bell  Elementary School at (610)-282-1850. 
 

Samuel G. Hafner 
                                      Principal 

 
 

 
 


